
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

WINCHESTER AVIATION EARNS PREFERRED FBO DESIGNATION 

 

WINCHESTER, VA – May 1, 2020: The Winchester Regional Airport Authority is proud to 

announce that Winchester Aviation, the business that offers fuel delivery and aircraft services, 

has won its bid to become a “Preferred FBO” within the Corporate Aircraft Association (CAA) 

network.  CAA negotiates competitive pricing for fuel and services at airports across the country.  

Its members consist of turbine aircraft users who operate exclusively under Part 91 operating 

rules.  CAA allows only one Preferred FBO per airport, and is selected through a member voting 

process. 

 

“At the Winchester Regional Airport, our customers’ priorities, such as reducing operating costs, 

are central to everything we do.  Joining the CAA network is another way we demonstrate our 

commitment to this core value,” said Executive Director Nick Sabo.  The contract with CAA 

begins May 1, 2020 and is valid for 3 years.   

 

For information about the Corporate Aircraft Association: https://www.corpaa.us/ 

 

For information about the Winchester Regional Airport: www.flyokv.com 

 

### 

 

The Winchester Regional Airport Authority owns and manages the Winchester Regional Airport. 

The Authority is authorized by Chapter 687 of the Acts of the Virginia Assembly in 1987. The 

member localities include the County of Frederick, City of Winchester, County of Clarke, County 

of Shenandoah, and County of Warren. 
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